## commentletters

From: Tom Andrews <tombandrews@comcast.net>

Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 6:11 AM

**To:** commentletters

**Subject:** 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)



Dear board members,

I understand that you are considering making a decision for a 33% usage reduction for 2016 for the San Juan Water District. Please reconsider delaying this decision a couple of months until the water situation (snowpack) becomes more clear.

As a resident of the SJWD, I understand that significant water reductions need to continue, but a 33% reduction at this point seems premature (and punitive) to district residents.

Thanks and regards,

Tom Andrews Folsom, CA